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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a>er the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date: 2011 Pages: 130 Publisher: Beijing Language and Culture
University Information title: (2) the development of Chinese primary hearing exercises and activities (including
1MP3) The second edition of the original price: 68 yuan Author: Style Press: Beijing Language and Culture
University Publication Date: November 1. 2011 ISBN: 9.787.561.930.144 words: Pages: 130 Edition: 2nd Edition
Binding: Paperback: Weight: 640 g edit recommend the development of Chinese primary hearing 2 (2) common
higher Education Eleventh Five-Year national planning materials. long-term study of Chinese as a foreign
language textbook one. Executive Summary development of Chinese primary hearing (2) contains from less to
more. from simple to complex. unfamiliar to skilled by imitation. created to freely use. Meaning the
development of the development of Chinese learners of Chinese knowledge. the ability to understand the
development of learners of Chinese. the development of Chinese communicative competence of the learners.
the development of learners' Chinese learning ability to continue to expand and deepen learners of
contemporary Chinese society and history and culture understanding of the range and the ability to
understand. and constantly enhance learners' intercultural communicative competence. Integration. diversity.
innovation is the basic concept of the teaching kit. Integration of language elements. language knowledge.
cultural knowledge. as well as Chinese listening. say. reading and writing skills. systems integration and
synthesis; diverse teaching methods. teaching theory. syllabus and teaching materials. training methods and
means inclusive; innovation each series of textbooks that follow the Chinese as a foreign or second language
teaching law. the inherited past mature teaching experience. learn new teaching and textbook research based
on global and local features design. The directory syntax terminology and the abbreviated form of reference
table to...
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